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Author’s Reply

I would like to thank Dr Sachithanandan(1) for the comments made on my article.(2) I appreciate and agree wholeheartedly with the 

concerns expressed. As pointed out by the author, there is currently a high ratio of interns to specialist supervisors and a plethora of 

medical schools. There is an urgent need to find innovative ways to incorporate some of the suggested improvements in order to provide 

adequate exposure and hands-on experience in the undergraduate medical curriculum.

Yours sincerely,

Chan Sook Ching
Universiti Kuala Lumpur - Royal College of Medicine Perak, Ipoh 30450, Malaysia. csching@rcmp.unikl.edu.my
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